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1. The purpose of this memo is to respond to questions and matters of submission scope with 

regard to Scenic’s submission and evidence arising from the recent pTTPP hearing held on 8th 

October 2024 online. 

 

2. With regard to the matters of scope Mr Simon Johnstone has provided a legal view on this 

and is attached as Appendix One. In summary he considers that the submission provides 

sufficient scope for the submissions raised and amendments sought. 

 

3. As part of the hearing questions were raised around the proposed drafting amendments and 

whether improvements could be made. Please see attached table attached as Appendix Two 

which proposes further amendments/refinement.  

 

4. We trust we have addressed all the outstanding matters and are happy to answer any 

further questions that may arise or provide further clarification. 

 
 
Melanie Foote 
Principal Consultant 
 

Attachments: 

Appendix One: Legal response on scope 

Appendix Two: Response to Panel questions table 


